
 

  
  

5th June 2024 

  

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Congleton High School’s Year 6/7 Transition Days - Thursday 27th June and Friday 28th June 2024  

Paul’s Coaches has agreed for current Year 6 children to be allowed free transport to and from Congleton 

High School on Thursday 27th June and Friday 28th June 2024. Please hand this to the bus driver as proof of 

free transport.  

 

If you are travelling via Ladyline Coaches the fees are as follows: 

From Biddulph £3.50 return / £2.00 single 
From Congleton £3.20 return / £1.90 single 
 
Please see our website for information on bus services to and from Congleton High School: 
https://www.congletonhigh.com/parents/bus-services 
 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Ms. H Thurland 

Headteacher   

https://www.congletonhigh.com/parents/bus-services

